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IMPORTANT DATES  EVENTS TO REMEMBER 

Mondays Lunch orders and Student Banking  

Fridays Assembly will be held at 3pm this week in the multi-purpose room.   
Parents, guardians and interested community members are most welcome to attend. 

Thursday July 20th All students will participate in ñReturn of the Bullyò. Our fundraising committee has 
agreed to cover the cost of this program for each student. 

Monday July 24th  THRASS PARTY for students in PrepA, Prep/1A, 1/2A and 2A 
Students in the junior classes can come to school dressed as something on the 
THRASS chart, or bring something from the THRASS chart.   
Have something for snack which is on the THRASS chart 

Wednesday July 26th Woolworths Earn & Learn commences today. Please save the stickers and bring 
them to the office.  

Monday August 
7th 

Curriculum Day  -  Student Free Day. Please note this day in your calendar as 
students will not be required at school this day. 

Extra Curriculum Activities  
Activities that are available to students during recess or lunch time.  

Mondays Lego Club P-6 in the Multi Purpose Room 

Tuesdays Fun and Games  -  All students are welcome to attend the music room during lunch time. 

Wednesdays Beginner Recorder Group  -  At first play students in years 3 to 6 are able to join the  
Beginner Recorder Group.  

Advanced Recorder Group  -  At lunch time students in years 3 to 6 are able to join the 
Advanced Recorder Group. 

Recorders are available to purchase at the office for $10. 

Fridays Choir  -  Students in years 3 to 6 are welcome to join the choir with parent written 
permission. Permission forms are available from Mrs. Brown. 

Happy Birthday !!!!!!  
Happy Birthday to the following students who will celebrate their special day 

during the  week:  
Monday 17th July to Sunday 23rd July 2017. 

 
Riley Prep/1A and Cameron PrepA 
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